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Reflections Newsletter 
 
The CED newsletter Reflections focuses on teaching and learning in Queen’s and in higher education 
more generally. 
 
Reflections provides a forum for discussing learning and teaching initiatives and also updates readers 
on news and events in Queen’s. All staff are welcome to contribute and contributions can take several 
forms: 
  articles on an aspect of teaching and learning or student support (generally 500-1,000 words) 
 
  short “newsflash” items, for example, reporting on a recent event or advertising a new venture or 

up-coming event (100-200 words) 
 

  Responses to previous articles or to recent developments in higher education. 
 
Reflections is distributed to academic colleagues and central units across the University and is also 
available on the CED website. 
 
 

FURTHER INFORMATION 
 
For further information please contact Liz McDowell, ext 5301 email e.mcdowell@qub.ac.uk or 
www.qub.ac.uk/directorates/AcademicStudentAffairs/CentreforEducationalDevelopment/ 
 


